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SDMC Minutes

September 26, 2018

The attendees are listed on the agenda

The items discussed are as follows:

Safety
2018 — 2019 SIP

Safety

The safety topic focused on everyone being vigilant while on campus. It was suggested to have
monthly intruder drills beginning in the month of October. The staff was informed of the new

policy regarding cafeteria entrance.

Over the past two weeks, the safety committee implemented a new procedure in the cafeteria.
According to the parent volunteers, and staff the process is a great improvement. The students
like the leadership roles in the cafeteria, and they are using the appropriate voice levels.

SIP 2018- 2019
The grade level chair will review the SIP weekly during grade level meeting. Each grade level will
monitor and discuss the level of implementation of each Action step.

Ms. Darden will provide copies of the Lead4ward strategies implementation of the strategies
will begin in October. The administration team will monitor implementation.



